Cincinnati Cyclocross is committed to providing safe and fun race opportunities to cyclists across the state of Ohio.
We will strictly adhere to the Responsible ReStart Ohio sports guidance
(https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/responsible/Youth-Collegiate-Amateur-Club-Pro-Sports.pdf) and USA Cycling’s
Guidance for the Return to Racing and Riding, to present a safe and compliant event.

THIS DOCUMENT DESCRIBES SPECIAL COVID-19 RULES AND REQUIREMENTS. PLEASE READ IT CAREFULLY!

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED: We will be limiting the size of the event according to state and USAC regulations
on the date of event so please pay attention to the BikeReg Pages! We reserve the right to reschedule and
restructure the ride to a virtual edition if COVID-19 does not allow for in-person gatherings.

EVENT CHECK IN: Masks must be worn at event check in.

COVID-19 RULES & REQUIREMENTS:

The following rules and requirements will be strictly enforced. They are for the safety of all riders, staff, volunteers,
and their families. While these measures are intended to minimize the risk of exposure to COVID-19, that risk
cannot be completely eliminated.

e Face masks must be worn at check in/number pick up.

e You must maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others at all times except during the race.
¢ Do not come to the event if you are sick or don’t feel well.

e We will stage riders 6 feet apart and have a neutral start.

* Do not share water bottles, food, or other equipment.

e We will have hand sanitizers on site and encourage everyone to bring their own as well.

e Restrooms will be disinfected on a regular schedule. Social distancing of no less than 6 feet applies to
those in line for the restrooms.

e [f you feel any symptoms of COVID-19 or are traveling to the event from a local hot-spot for COVID
cases, please stay home. If you don’t feel well, you can get tested at one of your local OH testing centers.

e Please see the Ohio Coronavirus Dashboard (https://coronavirus.ohio.qov/wps/portal/gov/covid-
19/dashboards) for more information on COVID-19, including those states that are part of the travel
advisory, where to get tested, and other helpful knowledge.

The best part of our Cincinnati Cyclocross cycling family is the community we’ve built together. We value all of you
wholeheartedly and these rules are for your safety.

Thank you to all of our Kings Criterium families and racers for compliance with these guidelines. We look forward
to seeing you!

Sincerely, Matthew Stierwalt, Kings Criterium Director
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